
 
 
 
 
21 August 2017 
 
Subject: Postponement of subscription and payment period of rights to purchase additional EIC-R 
 
 Thai NVDR Co., Ltd (Thai NVDR) would like to inform the cancellation of the subscription 
and payment period of rights to purchase additional EIC-R during 16-17 August 2017. This is due to 
the resolution of the board of directors meeting No.9 of Electronics Industry Public Company Limited 
which was held on 8 August 2017. The meeting has resolved to postpone the subscription and 
payment period of rights to purchase additional EIC to 4-8 September 2017.  
 
 Thai NVDR would like to inform the postponement of subscription and payment period of 
rights to purchase additional EIC-R to 4-5 September 2017. 
 
  
Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Thai NVDR Company 
Limited at 02-009-9433 - 43. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Thai NVDR Company Limited 
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